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Our Vision is for...all members of the school community to work together to develop happy, confident 

and enthusiastic children who thrive in a stimulating and exciting environment—an environment 

where there is mutual respect so that each child develops a lifelong love of learning. 

 

 

Baked Bean Tins & Jam Jars 

If anyone has any empty small baked bean tins, could 

you please bring them in for Oak class.  Also if anyone 

has any empty glass jars with lids, could you please let 

Mrs Leyssens have them!  We are preparing for some 

fantastic Christmas crafts for the Christmas Fayre! Thank 

Sickness Policy 

Please could we ask you to stick to the 48 hour ruling on 

not attending school follow ing sickness and 

diarrhoea.  We realise this may sound contradictory with 

our push for improved attendance but we would like to 

avoid bugs being passed around to prevent further 

occurrences with other children.  Thank you! 

Halloween Disco 

Everyone had a great time at the Halloween disco on 

Wednesday evening.  Big thanks to the PTA for 

organising the event and making it a success. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prizes for the spookiest costumes went to: 

Daisy Moran in Cherry class, Jacob Jones in Elm 

class, Harry Aston in Maple class and Isabelle 

Gartside in Sycamore class. 

Shoe Box Appeal 

We have launched ‘Operation Christmas Child’.   This is 

run by the Samaritans purse, and donates shoe boxes of 

gifts to children in other countries that otherwise 

wouldn’t get a gift at Christmas.  We would love your 

support this year by either filling a shoes box at home or 

donating item(s) for us to fill at school.  Any items can 

be brought into school by Monday 19th November.  

Please see the link on our website under charity work for 

further information.  Thank you for your continued 

support with all our fundraising. 

Half Term 

We would like to wish you all a happy and safe half 

term and look forward to seeing you all when we 

come back on 5th November at 8.40am 

Daffodil Planting 

On Wednesday the Eco Committee 

were invited by the Parish Council 

to plant daffodil bulbs in the park 

in Whitley.  This was a great opportunity to work with 

the local community on a project 

and can’t wait to see them grow 

in Spring!  

mailto:admin@whitley.n-yorks.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 
 

Thank you for all your donations for Selby foodbank.  It 

was collected today and the volunteers were 

overwhelmed by your generosity.  Thank you. 

Poppies will be on sale to the 

children, for a small donation to 

the British Legion Poppy Appeal 

from Monday 5th November to 

Friday 9th November.  Thank 

you. 

Pre-School Christmas Craft Afternoon 

On Thursday 6th December the year 6 

children will be hosting a Christmas 

Crafts afternoon.  Parents/carers with 

children who are due to start school in 

September 2019 are invited to come 

and join in with a selection of 

Christmas crafts, stories and activities 

aimed at our young visitors to get everyone in the 

Christmas spirit! The crafts will run from 2-3pm. 

Girls Football 

Well done to our year 5/6 girls who took 

part in a football tournament at Selby 

Leisure Centre on Monday 22nd 

October.  Out of 9 schools taking part 

we came 3rd! 

After School Club 

Please may we remind parents and carers if you 

wish your child to be booked into after school club 

after half term to email: 

wecps@whitley.n-yorks.sch.uk.   

Mrs Brown does require one weeks notice especially 

if you want to book tea, to enable her to order the 

food for the week ahead.  Thank you. 

Halloween Day 

Acorn & Elm class had a great time at their 

Halloween themed day.  We saw some fabulous 

costumes and the children enjoyed a whole host of 

activities throughout the day.  Thank you to all the 

staff in Early Years and Elm class for organising! 

 
Thank You 

A big thank you to Warburtons and Mr Cleaver for 

providing the bread cakes for the Halloween disco on 

Wednesday, it’s very much appreciated. 



 

 

  

Half Term 29th October – 2nd November 

November  

5th School re opens 8.40am 

7th Parent Teacher Consultation Evening – details to 

follow 

16th BBC Children in Need Day—Children are invited 

to wear pyjamas or something spotty on this day 

in exchange for £1 donation to Children in Need. 

20th—26th Travelling Book Fayre 8.40-8.55am & 3.15-

3.45pm daily 

30th Christmas Fayre 2pm 

December  

6th Pre-School Christmas Craft afternoon 2-3pm 

7th Whole School Pantomime - Doncaster 

10th Acorn / Elm Christingle & Merit Awards 2pm 

12th Cherry / Chestnut / Willow Christingle & Merit 

Awards 2pm 

13th Sycamore / Maple / Oak Christingle & Merit 

Awards 2pm 

14th Christmas Jumper Day & Christmas Lunch 

18th Acorn / Elm Nativity 10am 

18th Acorn / Elm Christmas Party – Please bring party 

clothes to change into after lunch 

19th Cherry / Chestnut / Willow Party – Please bring  

party clothes to change into after lunch 

20th Sycamore / Maple / Oak Party – Please bring 

party clothes to change into after lunch 

21st Break up for Christmas @ 3.15pm 

Diary Dates Autumn Term 2018 




